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1. Welcome and prayer
2. Our Learning and Teaching
Pupils completed questionnaires regarding Learning and Teaching.  These questionnaires involved both individual and group responses. Information from theses questionnaires will be used to assist our continual aim to improve Learning and Teaching across the school.

In what ways do you feel your literacy skills are developed across your curriculum?
In what ways do you feel your numeracy skills are developed across the curriculum?
Pupils gave examples of a large range of subjects where they feel that both their numeracy and literacy skills are developed. They agreed that almost all subjects developed both of these skills. Most pupils felt that literacy was a bigger part of most subjects simply because of the nature of the courses. Once questioned pupils felt that a lot of the numeracy skills they use might be hidden in some subjects but are used nonetheless. All agreed that they were aware of the literacy and numeracy boards in each class.

3. Our Health and Wellbeing
Are you aware of the role of Mental Health First Aiders in the school and would you feel comfortable approaching them for support if required?
Are the issues covered in PSHE relevant to you and your peers?
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pupils were happy that they were aware of the role of Mental Health First Aiders after being told about them at assembly. They felt that this was a positive step but thought some pupils might not necessarily know the teachers. They were reassured that their pastoral teacher could still be their first contact if required but that MHFA provided another option for them. Pupils did not know about the weekly drop in sessions so it was agreed that this would be publicised in PSHE. Most pupils were keen that there was more positive discussion in PSHE, while recognising the importance of the issues discussed. It was suggested that pupils talk about things they enjoy or what they like about other people as a form of “self help” or “self care”. This will be fedback to the PSHE program.

4. Our Relationships
Does your relationships with teachers and peers help you to grow academically and personally?
Pupils felt that the relationships they have with teachers and peers are overwhelmingly positive and they do feel supported by them both academically and personally. All pupils agreed that there were teachers in the school they would be comfortable talking to. Mrs Wilson highlighted that she felt the year group had come closer together recently. Pupils agreed with this.
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